MINUTES OF THE MEETING
STATE OF IDAHO OUTFITTERS AND GUIDES LICENSE BOARD
Friday, July 20, 1962
Boise, Idaho

PRESENT: All Board Members

The meeting was opened at 1:00 pm with the reading and signing as approved the
minutes of the prior meeting.

Taylor reported on his Seattle trip and presentation of the paper to the
Western Association of Fish and Came Commissicners, He reported that in his
opinicn Tdaho outfitters and guides, as well as the State of Idaho as a whole
would, over a period of time, reap benefits from the Boards activity at this
conventiocn,

Taylor reported having met the new director of the Department of Fish and

Game, J. R, Woodworth, at the convention, and the setting up a luncheon with the
new director and others of the Fish and Game Department, 2long with president
ard vice president of the Association at our next Board meeting.was decided upon.
Accordingly, Taylor will direct a letter of invitation to the director with a
copy to the Association president and vice president for a 12:30 luncheon on
Wednesday, August 22.

The current correspondence and applications were perused and directives were
given,

The next meeting of the Board, in accordance with the luncheon date, was set.
Auto travel by all Board members was authorized.,

With the business of the meeting concurred, adjournment was at 6:00 pm.,

Jay Taylor, Chairman Tillman McCurdy, Member Al Tice, Member



